
 

Dear Senior Parents: 

The FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) application is available on January 1st.  
Please join us for the following Financial Aid presentations on Tuesday, Jan 13th, to learn 
more about how to complete the form, and the many financial aid programs available to 
your college-bound senior! 

Please respond to Melissa Morales, Home School Liaison at melimorales@paps.net or 732-376-
6030 x23413. 

Sincerely, 

Allison McMorrow, Academic Advisor 

Melissa Morales, Home School Liaison 

 

Date: Tuesday, Jan 13th 

 Time: 9:00 am 

Location: Staff Cafeteria – continental breakfast will be served 

(for Parents only) 

OR 

Time: 6:00 pm 

There will be two separate presentations in English and Spanish! 

Location: Report to HS lobby  

(for Parents and students!) 
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